
MSC Tackle Box 
http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/    Keith Wohltman – President 

Dedicated to Safe Fishing in and around Marco Island 

President’s Message for June 2022 

What a great month we had in May weatherwise. The winds dropped off and there were 

some absolutely “calm” days on the Gulf, and in the backwater. It was warm without the 

breeze, but not hot enough to fuel the afternoon thunderstorms we know are coming in 

June. 

There were many club activities in May. We kicked off the month with two events on the 

same day. We held the second annual “Kayak Slam” team event, and the final “Buddy 

Trip and Dinner” on May 2nd. Both events were successful in providing our anglers time on the water, and the 

Buddy Trip Dinner concluded the season with a relaxing evening at the Paradise Found restaurant in 

Goodlands.  

We quickly changed gears and joined Dave Walsh and his crew for the much anticipated “Quattro de Mayo” 

picnic on May 4th. This picnic featured a Mexican Fajita Bar with delicious Mexican foods. It was a festive 

outing to say the least. 

Our May membership meeting was a “Fishing Clinic” held at St Mark’s Parish Hall on May 5th. Several club 

members prepared displays for the meeting that showcased topics from Offshore and Backwater Tackle, 

Charting, Boating Safety, and Knot Tying. The meeting attendees moved amongst the display tables, and it 

was not unusual to see them take photos of the displays while they asked the presenters questions. Truly an 

informative event. 

On the fishing front, we continued the “Offshore Slam, proudly sponsored by Rose Marina” throughout the 

month and with the much-improved weather conditions, several anglers added to, or improved their catch. 

June is the final month to sign up for the tournament but there are 7 more months of offshore fishing left in 

2022. 

For our backwater anglers we held the “Spring Slam” on May 16th. The weather was perfect, and all agreed it 

was an enjoyable day on the water. The fishing was harder than expected, but fish were caught. See 

Charlie’s report for more details. 

May 21st through May 27th was “National Safe Boating Week” and our members participated in a “Wear-It” 

event held on May 21st at Rose Marina.  

There was a “Water Quality Workshop” that was held on May 23rd to outline the Waterways Advisory 

Committee’s (WAC) recommendations on a list of items from the September 2021, Environmental Research 

http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/


and Design (ERD) Final Report. Many MSC members joined the session and there are still many issues to 

resolve.  

We waste no time getting started in June with the annual “Steak Picnic” on June 1st. Our grilling team is ready 

to cook your steaks to perfection. It is always a great picnic, but it is the last “Dave and Susie Walsh and 

company” picnic for the season.  

Our membership meeting will be held on Thursday June 2nd at St Mark’s Parish Hall at 7:00 PM – Doors open 

at 6:30 PM. 

MSC has been asked to participate in a Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) “Redfish 

Workshop” on June 8th to be held at Rookery Bay Environmental Learning Center from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. The 

FWC wants our input on their proposed changes for redfish regulations. They have proposed nine 

management zones and will have redfish regulations tailored to the fishing reports from those areas. We want 

to hear more about these changes, and we are looking forward to having our voices heard. Our club needs 

your physical support 

Offshore we continue the “Offshore Slam, proudly sponsored by Rose Marina” and for our backwater anglers 

we hold the always challenging “Hook that Snook” event on June 10th. This single species event has a few 

new wrinkles this year, so be sure to attend the Captains Meeting on June 9th. 

Our Kayak group will head into Halfway Creek at the end of June. If you want to join the group, please contact 

Howard Laskau. 

Don’t forget we have the monthly Fish of the Month (FOM) contest, and you can enter your catch for the 

leaderboard. June’s FOM is Permit.  

We also begin registration in June for the four month long “Triple Crown Tournament that begins July 1st and 

run until the end of October. See Dave Schott’s flyer in this edition. 

We also have one of our members looking to form a “Dive Group” within the club and we are looking forward 

to some highly informative images and videos from this group of our offshore fishing areas. Paul Doppelt is 

spearheading this group and more details will be made available via eblasts and on our website. 

 

If you can – get out and fish!! 

Tight Lines 

Keith 

 

 

 

LEADER BOARD Updates as of April 
Get LEADER BOARD updates using the link below. 

Leader Board 

Fish of the Month (FOM) as of April 
Get FOM updates using the link below. 

Fish of the Month 

 

 

http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/LeaderBoard/leader-board2022.pdf
http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/FOM/LatestFOMresults.pdf


June General Meeting 
 

First Thursday of the month! 

June 2 - at 7:00 PM 

St. Mark’s Episcopal Church Parish Hall 

1101 N Collier Blvd. 

 

Presentation by: Athan Barkoukis, MS 

Executive Director - Friends of Rookery Bay 

 

Sign Up Tables 

50/50 

Doors open at 6:30 PM 

 

 

July General Meeting 
 

First Thursday of the month! 

July 7 - at 7:00 PM 

St. Mark’s Episcopal Church Parish Hall 

1101 N Collier Blvd. 

 

Presentation by: Ed Vesely and Paul Milici 

All About Sharks 

 

Sign Up Tables 

50/50 

Doors open at 6:30 PM 



Memorial Day 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to the brave men and women who have made 

the ultimate sacrifice. 

  



 

FWC Redfish Workshop 

June 8th: 6:00 to 8:00 PM 

Rookery Bay Environmental Learning Center 

300 Tower Road 
 

The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) is holding a workshop to 

gather public input on proposed rules for redfish that include nine new management regions 

and modified recreational bag, vessel, and off-the-water transport limits. The FWC developed 

these proposed changes using a new management approach to better capture regional 

differences in the fishery.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Want to know more? Come to the workshop!!! 

 



Offshore Update – June 2022 
 

What’s Happening Offshore… 
 

Still windy…hopefully the summer pattern will bring calmer wind. 

 
2022 ARS (American Red Snapper) season dates have been announced! Summer season opens June 17 and ends July 31. 

There are also 5 weekends in the fall season – Oct 8-9, 15-16, 22-23, Nov 11-13 and 25-27. Go get em! 

 
Red Grouper are being caught typically in 100-120’ of water, continue to get reports of nice catches typically in the deeper water. 

 
Snapper are out there on the wrecks and ledges at all depths and will be spawning June / July. Some Cobia are still around but the 

migration has passed us until fall. African Pompano & AJ’s are around structure. Permit are here, try the wrecks and reefs with 

higher relief and towers, they usually cannot resist a live crab. 

 
Pick a calm day and get out there and have some fun…and be safe. 

 
 

Offshore Events… 
 

MSC Offshore Slam 2022, proudly sponsored by Rose Marina 

SIGN UP TODAY BEFORE YOU CATCH THAT TROPHY FISH! 

We made a few changes (see below) to make the year-long event more competitive…many thanks to those who provided 

suggestions. I think these changes will make this event even more exciting and I am looking forward to 50 or more anglers 

participating this year! The event flyer and signup sheet is included in the newsletter and is posted on the MSC website. Deadline 

to enter is June 30, 2022, but you cannot enter a fish in the tournament that was caught prior to signing up. 

 
1. Added Mutton Snapper to the eligible Snapper species 
2. Added the requirement that all fish entered must be of legal length to minimize handling of non-legal fish 
3. Modified the “Slam” to add additional eligible species, and to require 1 Grouper, 1 Snapper, and any 2 out of 5 additional 

included species to complete the “Slam”. The additional included species are Permit, Cobia, Kingfish, African Pompano 
and Amberjack. 

 
Please show your appreciation to the great team at Rose Marina by giving them your business, and use your MSC membership 

card to get your club discount on fishing tackle / bait too. 

 
Current standings are attached. 

 

Super Grouper Fall 2022 – Will be held in December, details to follow in coming months. 
 
 
 

Other Important Stuff… 
 

Check out the Offshore Fishing reports on the MSC website, they are on the Offshore Homepage. 
 

Offshore Captains – Offshore Fishing Report submissions have started to come in again, thank you. Don’t forget to send 

me your Offshore Fishing Reports and photos of any remarkable catches when you return from fishing! 

 
If you fish offshore and want to be added to our offshore email distribution, please send me a request via the link on the Offshore 

Fishing homepage and I will gladly add you to this exclusive team. 

 
If you have any ideas, or want to volunteer to help with offshore events, feel free to contact me anytime. 

Tight Lines! 

Jim 



 

 

   

         
2022 Marco Sportfishing Club Offshore Slam 

Proudly Sponsored by Rose Marina 

 

Current Standings (as of May 24) 

 

Captain’s Award Leader – Mueller 6 

 

Slam Total

First Last Length Captain Length Captain Length Species Captain Length Species Captain Y / N Length

Mike Kropp 31.25 N/A 28.50 N/A 25.75 AP N/A N 85.50

Rick Babuka 30.50 N/A 37.00 AJ N 67.50

John Cavanagh 31.00 Mueller 24.50 Permit N/A N 55.50

Jim Parent 31.00 Parent 20.50 Parent N 51.50

Jim Scarpa 27.25 Doppelt 20.00 Scarpa N 47.25

Chris Vines 45.00 King Krygier N 45.00

Mike Lopez 25.00 Lopez 15.00 Lopez N 40.00

Mike Mueller 32.75 Mueller N 32.75

John Heckler 31.50 Heckler N 31.50

Jeff Kaczka 31.25 Mueller N 31.25

Allan Bristow 31.25 Mueller N 31.25

Rod Lashley 29.00 Mueller N 29.00

Pete Arcidiacono 29.00 Crowley N 29.00

Kevin Krygier 25.75 Krygier N 25.75

Frank Troha 23.00 Troha N 23.00

Jeff Erickson 18.00 Mueller N 18.00

Robert Crane N 0.00

Ralph Crowell N 0.00

Mark Staley N 0.00

Donna Deeter N 0.00

Don Richards N 0.00

Keith Wohltman N 0.00

Mark Milici N 0.00

John Ryckman N 0.00

Frank Renkel N 0.00

Steve Schwindt N 0.00

Paul Doppelt N 0.00

Grouper Snapper Species 3 Species 4



 
 

Hook That Snook 
 
 
 
 
 

SIGN UP via mail – Mail your entry form and check made out to MSC to: 
Ron Linn 844 Milan Ct. Marco Island, Fl. 34145          

 
            Date:  Friday, June 10th 

 Backup Date:  Saturday, June 11th 
             (Entry form/fees must be received by Ron no later than the Captains meeting on Thursday the 9th 
             at The Sandbar 4:00 PM 

     
            Fishing Hours:  6 hour “flex fish” – fish any 6-hr slot between sunrise and sunset 
   
            Prizes:  

 Boat – 1st through 5th place.  Two largest Snook inches caught by boat, Kayak... 
 Prize amounts will depend on the number of participants, and up to $300.00 additional Club money. 
 Prizes to be given out at the July Meeting. 
 

            Entry Fee:   $10.00 per MSC angler, $15.00 per guest, due no later than Thursday, June 9th. 
 

EVENT RULES 
 

 

• Captains of all boats must be a MSC Member. 

• MSC boundaries apply.  South, only to Everglades National Park boundaries.  (Camp Lulu) 

• “No Guide” Rule applies. – “2-Line” Rule Applies 

• Photos of the 2 largest fish recorded for Team & Individual Prizes are required.  Measure to nearest ¼” 

 
E-mail Tally Sheet, and photos, to Ron Linn, by 5:00 PM, the day after you fish the event.   

•  

•    Even if you have no fish to report, please let Ron know as a courtesy, thank you! 

•    Final “rule” is be safe, & HAVE FUN…☺ 

 

            Click here for Registration and Tally Page 
 
             https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/2022-0610-HookThatSnook- REGISTRATION.pdf 
              https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/2022-0610-HookThatSnook-TALLY_SHEET.pdf 
 

 
  Ron Linn 

           Backwater Events Coordinator    
           ronlinn1@gmail.com  

           Cell: 239-227-9503 

https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/2022-0610-HookThatSnook-%20REGISTRATION.pdf
https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/2022-0610-HookThatSnook-TALLY_SHEET.pdf


Triple Crown Tournament 

July 1 to October 31, 2022 

Registration opens June 1 

 
The Triple Crown Tournament is a fun, challenging, 

and competitive contest. The goal is to catch a 

Tarpon of 30 inches or more, and the largest Redfish 

and Snook over a four month period. It is also very 

relaxed as it allows the angler to fish at her or his 

own pace. The angler can fish at any time, day or 

night, anywhere within the backwater boundaries 

established by Marco Sportfishing Club, and with any 

other angler (no professional guides) or alone. Seven 

BIG cash awards will be given out at the end of the 

contest. The winner will also have her/his name 

engraved on an individual nameplate attached to a 

perpetual trophy plaque that is displayed at the 

Compass Group at Morgan Stanley, the local 

sponsoring firm. 

 

The registration fee is $20 if received on or before June 30, 2022 

$25 if received after June 30 until August 31, 2022 

No entries will be accepted after August 31, 2022 

Interested anglers can sign up in one of three ways: 

 
1. On the MSC website payable by credit card (preferred and easiest) 

OR 

2. At upcoming MSC General Meetings 

3. By sending a check (payable to MSC) to Marco Sportfishing Club, P.O Box 2104, 

Marco Island, FL 34146-2104 (not 34145). Please write “Triple Crown” in the note field 
on your check and include your contact information (e-mail and telephone number) on a 

separate piece of paper if it is different from the contact information you provided for the 
annual MSC membership registration. 

 

 
Tournament rules are available on the MSC website (http://www.marcosportfishingclub.com). 

Marco Sportfishing Club 2-Line Rule (January 1, 2019) and Catch Verification Rules (January 8, 
2019) will apply. 



                 

Get Ready for MSC’S Annual  

“Man Bites Shark Event” 

 
This year’s “Man Bites Shark Event” features the opportunity to experience exciting shark fishing, the 
chance to win one or more cash prizes totaling $500, and a picnic featuring grilled shark fillets and 
other picnic favorites.  The “Man Bites Shark” picnic is open only to those MSC members who 
participate in the shark fishing segment of the event and their spouses and their guests. 

“Man Bites Shark” Schedule of Activities: 

  * Talk Shark – Tuesday, July 12th, Captains’ Meeting at the Sand Bar-3:00 PM 

   *Catch Shark – Wednesday, July 13th, fish the Mud Hole or another location of your choice  
                               (Thursday, July 14th,backup due to weather). 
 
    *Eat Shark – Friday, July 15th, at Sarazan Park, 12:00 noon. Picnic fee $5 per person includes 
                            Shark entrée, hamburgers, hot dogs, beans, slaw, potato, salad, etc. BYO drinks. 
 
Sign up for the event at the June or July General Meeting, at the Captains’ Meeting, or by mailing the July 2022 “Man 
Bites Shark” Registration Form and check payable to MSC to: 

Paul Milici, 1615 Santiago Circle, Naples, FL 34113 

Links to Registration page and Tally Sheet 

 https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/2022-0713-ManBitesShark-REGISTRATION.pdf 
https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/2022-0713-ManBitesShark-TALLY_SHEET.pdf 

 
Sponsored by: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/2022-0713-ManBitesShark-REGISTRATION.pdf
https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/2022-0713-ManBitesShark-TALLY_SHEET.pdf
mailto:GuySellsMarco@gmail.com


 
  

April, 2022 MSC Kayak Group Outing 
Isles of Capri Paddle Park 

 
April’s Kayak outing took place at the Isles of Capri Paddle Park on Tuesday 4/26/22. Originally, this was 

supposed to be a bass fishing trip to the Port of the Islands freshwater canals. But, the Everglades water 

management division has done some work in the canals recently, resulting in poor fishing conditions for now. 

The trip started out on a beautiful morning at 7:45 AM, with 10 kayakers in attendance. It was easiest the best 

weather day for a kayak trip in at least a year. Highs in the 80’s, a good tide with no wind or waves to contend 

with. The entire trip was over 7 miles including upper and lower Johnson Bay. The scenery was enough to 

make it a great day on the water even if you’re not catching fish, however that was not the case. 

Among the species caught were Snook, Redfish, Snapper, and even a Barracuda. With their catches, Ken 

Robertson and Bob Schneider switched spots on the Kayak leaderboard. Ken recorded a 26 3/4” Snook, 

despite missing out on a slot sized one earlier in the day.  Bob Schneider jumped into the top Redfish spot with 

what may be a hard to beat 26 3/4” Redfish. 

In early May, the 2022 Kayak Slam Tournament took place. Look for the  write-up of that event in this 

newsletter as well. If you have any questions or would like to get involved in Kayak fishing, and join our 

monthly outings, please contact Howard Laskau through the MSC website.  

 



 

 

 

2022 MSC Kayak Slam 

Sponsored by Naples Outfitters 

May 2, 2022 

 

The second MSC “Kayak Slam” began on a beautiful Monday morning at the Isles of Capri Paddle Park. This 

event, sponsored by Naples Outfitters, provides kayakers of all skill levels with the opportunity to compete in 

an enjoyable and fun event. You don’t even need to own a kayak to enter this tournament!  For those who 

wanted to enter but didn’t have a kayak, Naples Outfitters provided Hobie kayaks with pedal drives, and 

delivered the boats right to the launch site. It couldn’t be any easier! 

By random draw, all novice to intermediate kayakers are paired up with experienced kayakers for the day of 

kayak fishing. However, if spouses want to compete as a team, they may do so, and are exempt from the 

random draw. This year, Gloria and Ken Robertson bypassed the draw and entered as a team. When the fishing 

begins, each team sets out in search of a Kayak Slam…a snook, a redfish and a spotted seatrout. The team 

with the most total inches is the winner! 

Since “kayak fishing” was a new experience for some of the anglers, the experienced kayakers spent some 

time with their teammates giving them a “Kayak 101” introductory lesson. Once they felt ready, the teams made 

their way out into McIlvane Bay and headed for the mangrove trails, where they hoped to get their slams. Once 

the teams made it to the mangroves, additional on-site training was needed for some of the newer kayakers, 

who had to learn, pretty quickly, how to untangle themselves, their kayak and fishing line from the ever-present 

mangrove branches and trees that seem to be everywhere. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



While the weather, fishing conditions and tide cooperated during the day, the fish, unfortunately, did not. The 

8 teams of kayakers fished all over McIlvane Bay, Johnson Bay and Rookery Bay, but the redfish weren’t 

biting and neither were the trout. None of the kayak teams were able to record a “kayak slam”. Surprisingly, 

no team completed a mini-slam either (two of the target species). Luckily, 6 of the 8 teams caught a snook, so 

this tournament ended up being a snook tournament, and instead of a “kayak slam,” 6 teams turned in a 

“kayak micro-slam” (1 of the target species). 

At the end of the day, the big winners were the team of Bob Schneider and Mike Lopez. Mike (novice kayaker) 

landed a 27” snook. That single catch earned his team the winning prize of $140 

2nd place –     Team Prize  $100  -  Dave Dodd and Dave Walsh 
3rd place –      Team Prize  $  80  - Gloria and Ken Robertson   
4th place (tie)- Team Prize  $  40  - Victor Ordija and Ron Linn  
                                           $  40  -  Ron Weiler and George Vlasuk  
6th place -        Team Prize $  30  - John Baker and Tim Cross    
 
Congratulations to all and thanks again to Naples Outfitters for sponsoring the event and working with our 
group to ensure everyone who wanted to participate was able to do so. 
 
Plans are already in the works for Kayak Slam 3, which will take place later this year or early next year. If you 
haven’t tried kayak fishing yet, you may want to join us next time for a fun-filled day in the mangroves.    
 
To find out more about the MSC Kayak Group, go to the “Kayak Fishing” tab, which is located under “Fishing 
Info” on the Marco Sportfishing Club website.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 



3 Month Club Calendar of Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  



Buddy Trip May 2, 2022 
 

This was a beautiful day for a Buddy outing.  The weather was perfect with warm 
temperatures and gentle breezes.  Three boats from the north side of the island met 
three additional boats about 500 yards short of Coon Key.  There were 16 anglers on the 
trip. 
  
We started fishing around the Coon Key area, but the whiting and silver trout were not 
very cooperative.  We were disappointed because both species are fun to catch, easy to 
clean and make a very tasty dinner. We moved on to a variety of keys where we caught 
some spanish mackerel, spotted sea trout, snook, snappers, bonnethead sharks, and lady 
fish.  No Buddy outing would be complete without the invasion of catfish. This trip was 
no exception, as we caught more than we could count. 
  
That evening, when the sun came down there was an atmosphere of relaxation and 
camaraderie, as the anglers and their significant others met for cocktails and dinner at 
Paradise Found. It was a fantastic evening of dining with friends after a day of fishing. The 
crowd totaled 34 people. 
 
This was the last Buddy Trip of the season.  We will continue again in the late fall.  If you 
wish to join the Buddy List email Joe Perino at rivpress@aol.com 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:rivpress@aol.com


                                                                                               
 

                                                                                                                                   

     2022 Spring Slam Results 
                      Submitted by Charlie Schwalje 

 
 

The Spring Slam was held on Tuesday, May 17th. 23 anglers in 11 teams participated. Fishing 
conditions were good with light winds, a good tide and water temperatures in the low 80’s. In spite of 
good conditions, the fishing was challenging. Only one team completed the slam. Eight other teams 
tallied fish but weren’t able to catch all three species. A total of 22 fish were tallied – 12 snook, 3 
redfish and 7 trout. Here are the results…  
 

• 11 teams totaling 23 anglers participated 

• 23 anglers: – for a total of $230.00 in entry fees  

• Club funds – $230.00 – Total Prize Pool = $460.00 
 
Team Awards: 
 

1st Place - Jay Terzis, Victor Ordija, Keith Wohltman-SLAM- 61.5”- $100 

2nd Place -Ken Robertson, Dave Dodd-snook & trout-67”- $80 

3rd Place -Don Richards, John Mueller-snook & redfish-66.25”-$65 

4th Place -Jay Jones, John Baker-snook & trout-49.5”-$55 

5th Place -Jerry Keyes, Paul Milici-snook & trout-37.5”-$40 

Individual Awards for Longest Fish: 
 

Longest Snook-Dave Dodd-28”-$40 

Longest Trout-Jay Terzis-18.5”-$40 

Longest Redfish-Tie-Chris Hutchings & John Mueller-28.5”-$20 each 

Total Prize $ Awarded = $460.00 
 

Thank you to everyone who participated! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                   
 
 

Be sure to register for the summer backwater events.



 

12th Annual STEAK PICNIC 

WEDNESDAY June 1, 2022 
 

 

Sarazen Park 12 Noon 

$16 ($19 Guests) Each  
$20 ($23 Guests) RECEIVED after May 25 

NO WALK-INS: We don’t buy extra steaks 

 Steak, Baked Potato and Salad 
Beer, Wine, Ice Tea, Pop and Water Included 

 
Attention:  If you are not a MICA (Marco Island Civic Association) member do NOT park in the MICA 
lot.  Also, do NOT park in the swales around Sarazen Park to avoid the $95 fine.  Follow this link to 

for more information and suggestions on how to manage parking and access. 
https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/RULES-Picnics/2021-0420-PicnicParkingRules.pdf 

If your name doesn’t appear on the Picnic Who’s Coming List on the website, or you are sending a check 
late, call Dave 389-9755 (dumb landline, doesn’t take texts) to let him know so he can order you a steak. 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------CUT HERE & MAIL WITH YOUR CHECK--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reservation for June Steak Picnic, Wednesday June 1st 
NAME(s) - Family Members & Guests*  (First & Last names, please) 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
*  Please print clearly 

Phone Number_____________________________________________Check #____________ 
Number Attending (Members/Guests) _________/_______  @$16/$19 each               = Total $________ 
Late Registration: 
Number Attending (Members/Guests) _________/_______  @$20/$23 after May25   =  Total $________ 

 

Make check out to MSC (or Marco Sportfishing Club) and mail to:  

 

                                             Dave Walsh (Mail Only, NOT “Pay To”)  

1530 Caxambas Ct. 

Marco Island, FL 34145 
You can use the same envelope for multiple picnics, but separate checks are required for each picnic 

DO NOT PUT CHECK IN MAILBOX 
(If dropping off check, put check underneath doormat) 

https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/Flyers/RULES-Picnics/2021-0420-PicnicParkingRules.pdf


Marco Sportfishing Club Sponsors 

Keep them in mind when you need their services 
Click on Business Card to go to company website  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Make sure they know you’re a  member of the Marco Sportfishing  club and saw their ad in our Newsletter                                  

mailto:MarineElectricof%20SWFL@gmail.com
mailto:PARCHIE13@COMCAST.NET
https://www.weinsureswfl.com/
https://marcowelding.com/
https://www.floridianart.com/
https://www.sandbarmarco.com/
https://topdeadcentermarine.com/
floridaadventuresandrentals.com


 



 

Chicken Man Has left the Island 



Marco Sportfishing Club                  March 21, 2022 

2022 Board of Directors (* MSC Officers) 

President * Keith Wohltman   

Vice President * John Baker   

Treasurer * Chris Vines    

Secretary * John Baker    

Membership Chairman James Gloster   

Redfish Two-Angler Coordinator Ron Linn   

Insurance Review Committee Chairman Phil Madonia   

Newsletter Editor/Social Media Coordinator John Ryckman   

Offshore Events Coordinator Jim Scarpa   

Triple Crown Coordinator Dave Schott   

Redfish Team Coordinator Ed Vesely   

Leaderboard/FOM Month Coordinator George Wittmann   

Immediate Past President  Pete Arcidiacono   

2022 Activity and Event Directors, Committee Chairs and Assistants Fishing related activities: 

Fishing Committee Chair Mark Milici   

Backwater Events Coordinators Charlie Schwalje, Ron Linn1   

Baiting Beauties Coordinator Ricki Terzis   

Buddy Trips & Whack a Whiting Joe Perino   

Kayak Events  Howard Laskau   

Offshore Events Coordinator Jim Scarpa   

Redfish Team Event Coordinator Ed Vesely   

Redfish Two-Angler Coordinator Ron Linn1   

Sheepshead Tournament Coordinators Dolores & Marvin Constanzer   

Triple Crown Picnic Coordinator Jerry DeFibaugh   

Triple Crown Tournament Coordinator Dave Schott   

Other Activities 

Member Privacy Statement 

Marco Sportfishing Club’s Board of Directors has established a privacy policy concerning the distribution of its members’ 
contact information.  For security and confidentiality reasons…phone numbers, email and physical addresses will be 
distributed only to MSC board members and event leaders.  The club roster will never be sold or provided to any individual 
member, sponsor, outside organization or business. 

 
 

Assistant Secretary Dave Schott   

Assistant Treasurer Donna Deeter   

Leaderboard/FOM Coordinator George Wittmann   

Membership Chairman Jim Gloster   

MSC Email Editor Keith Wohltman   

MSC Historian-Name Tags-50/50- 

   Equipment/Storage Manager-Ad Manager- 

   Summer Picnics-Street Parade 

Coordinator 

John Baker   

MSC Holiday Party Coordinator Anna Hutchings   

MSC Newsletter Editor John Ryckman   

New Member Liaison Jay Terzis   

Picnics Dave Walsh   

Public Relations/Community Outreach Howard Laskau   

Quartermaster Gloria Robertson   

Reporter Lynn Nathanson   

Social Media Coordinator John Ryckman   

Speaker Committee Chair John Marchetti   

Waterways Committee Advisor Phil Wanzenberg   

Webmaster Ed Crane   
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